
14. INSTALLATION OF POSTER BOLLARDS

The Committee received a report seeking approval to the replacement of 32 existing concrete bollards
and to an internal process for approving new sites in the central city.

Background to the agreement with Phantom Bill Stickers Ltd and details of the proposed new bollards
were provided to the Committee both in the report and at the meeting.

The Committee decided:

1. That the proposed replacements of 32 existing poster bollards be referred to the Central City
Streets Subcommittee for further consideration.

2. That the future approval process be that the Central City Streets Subcommittee investigate sites
and other issues and make recommendations to the Committee.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


